
Report on Anti-Ragging Awareness
MVJ College of Engineering (MVJCE), established in 1982, is a premier institution dedicated to
academic excellence, innovation, and holistic student development. The college provides a
vibrant environment that encourages students to grow as responsible citizens and global
leaders. Along with academics, MVJCE actively promotes social responsibility through platforms
like the National Service Scheme (NSS), which plays a vital role in organising awareness and
community-oriented programmes.

As part of this initiative, the NSS Unit of MVJCE organised Anti-Ragging Week from August 12th
-18 th, 2025, in line with the guidelines of the University Grants Commission (UGC). The
objective was to sensitise students about the harmful effects of ragging, encourage positive
peer interaction, and ensure a safe and respectful campus atmosphere.

Fig. 1: Students participated in anti-ragging awareness by performing the activities



Activities Conducted

1. Essay Writing Competition: Students wrote insightful essays on “Ragging: A Social Evil”,
reflecting their ideas on prevention and the importance of mutual respect.

2. Poetry Writing Competition: Students showcased their creativity by composing poems with
powerful messages against ragging.

3. Pledge Ceremony: Students and faculty members collectively took a pledge to stand against
ragging and work towards a safe and inclusive campus.

Fig. 2: Students participated in the poetry and essay competition



Fig. 3: Anti-Ragging Team Members

Outcomes

The Anti-Ragging Week activities received enthusiastic participation from students. The
competitions provided opportunities for creative expression, while the rally and pledge
ceremony strengthened the commitment of the entire MVJCE community towards a
ragging-free environment.

Conclusion

Through the efforts of the NSS Unit of MVJCE, Anti-Ragging Week was observed
successfully. The week served as a reminder that ragging has no place in a progressive
educational institution. It reinforced the values of empathy, discipline, and inclusivity,
thereby ensuring MVJCE remains a safe and welcoming campus for all students.


